Mill Lodge Primary School



AQUEDUCT ROAD : SHIRLEY : SOLIHULL B90 1BT Telephone: 0121-430 3010. Fax: 0121-430 8815 e-mail: office@mill-lodge.solihull.sch.uk www.mill-lodge.solihull.sch.uk

6th April 2011

FAO: Mr R. Burton A C Lloyd (Builder) Ltd 1 Chapel Street Leamington Spa CV31 1EJ

Dear Mr Burton,

Please pass on our thanks to those concerned for supporting our design competition where the children have designed the artwork that will form the flooring and wallpaper to the corridor of the new block.

We are extremely grateful for the prizes of Easter Eggs for all the competition winners. The children themselves are more excited by the prospect of the opportunity to walk around the new build before anyone else and I hope we can liaise with John and the H&S manager to get this organised before the end of June.

The building itself is really taking shape and we continue to be thankful of the good working relationship we have formed with the company.

Yours Sincerely,

David Shakeshaft Head teacher

Letters\AC Lloyd.doc



